
Workshop about food

Last thursday, the 3rd of March, we met Mrs Capdeville.

In the first time, we drunk some juice. The first was green,
then the second was red. We were surprised because the
both were same juice and tastes were differents.

In the second time, we ate some candies with chocolate 
and we tried to descibe our feelings.

Finally, we created some recipes with differents
ingredients.

Before leaving us Mrs Capdeville gave us a cookery book with french recipes ! 
Thanks !

The french team


